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13th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Visit to Anglia Ruskin University  
Creative Forces Day – 21st November 2023 
 
I am so pleased to be writing to you with an amazing opportunity for your child. On Tuesday 21st November, Anglia 
Ruskin University, Cambridge, are holding a Creative Forces Day. The aim is to allow service children to engage with 
higher-education by taking part in a day of fun and interactive activities. Students will have the opportunity to learn 
what a university can offer and the careers available beyond higher-education level study. We are also able to send 
students that are not part of the Forces.  
 
Students would need to meet at the academy at 8.20 am, to depart by coach for Cambridge at 8.30 am. The day at the 
University begins at 10 am and finishes at 1.45 pm. We should hopefully return to the academy in time for them to catch 
the buses home, but if there is a delay on the journey, it is possible they may need collecting. Lunch is being provided 
by the University. Please indicate on the reply slip if your child has any allergies or intolerances so l can inform the 
university. 
 
Students are required to wear full academy uniform for the day.  
 
Please see the attached two letters from the Anglia Ruskin University for further details.  
 
If you would like your child to have the opportunity to attend this trip, please return the enclosed return slip to me (l 
am on the school gate every morning so can be handed to me there) no later than Friday 17th November.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email me on Kate.Warnes@attrust.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Mrs K. Warnes 
Director of PSHEE & CEIAG 
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